FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch
445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

October 01, 2001

Attn: Paul P. Huran
TECHNICAL COMMUNICATIONS CORPORATION

100 Dominco Drive
Concord, MA 01742

Dear Paul P. Huran,

The Experimental Licensing Branch hereby acknowledges receipt of your application for
experimental authority filed on FCC Form 405 received September 24, 2001.

The file number assigned to your application is 0184-EX-RR-2001. Please allow approximately
90 days for processing of your filing.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 1454

Sincerely,
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Nancy Hey
Examiner




